
October 16, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Dennis Bartholomew 

19 Elm Drive 

Lansdale, PA 19446 

 

Dear Mr. Bartholomew: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated October 8, 1996.  I have forwarded copies to the appropriate staff 

members for review. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


